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Draft minutes of the meeting held with the Steering Committee of Stoffelpark on the 

01 December 2014 at 14h00 in Mamelodi Council Chamber 

1. Opening and Welcome 

 

The Chairperson Cllr Phasha opened the meeting and welcomed all present.  

2. Attendance Register 

 

The attendance register was circulated and signed. 

 

3. Apologies 

 

Apologies were made by the Cllr Phasha for date and time as was not arranged. 

 

4. Previous matter arising  

No previous minutes of the meeting  

 

5. Matter arising  

A declaration was made by Mr Sello Chipu that the residents of stoffelpark will be 

relocated to Pineersport as from January 2015. The pegging of stand stand will 

be discussed with the contraction company in due course. 

Our estimation of the total stand to be pegged is close to 2900 which of those will 

only relocate 1700 family from Stoffelpark to Pineersport and 700 from Mamelodi 

X11k and 500 Mamelodi X11A.   

Town planner is finalizing map and other issues.  
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The committee requested the office to take them for viewing of the land that they 

are going to be relocated too. 

6. Recommendation  

Cllr Phasha also advice the steering committee not to occupy the land before our 

plan becomes final. 

 

7. Closure 

 

The Chairperson thanked all present and declares the meeting closed. 

Date of the next meeting to be communicated. 


